
 

                                                                                                        

                    

 

Dear Parent/carers, 

You are invited to join your child in school on Friday 1 December.  We will be offering a 

morning session for nursery parents and an afternoon session for reception parents.  In the 

session we will be making a range of Christmas Decorations including some edible treats.  

For nursery parents there will be the opportunity for you to talk to your child’s key worker 

about their progress.   Coffee and cake will be on offer, a small donation will be 

appreciated.  We are asking for one adult per child to attend.  Please fill in the reply slip by 

Friday 24 November.  We look forward to beginning our Christmas celebrations with you, 

thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Burton & Mrs Hutchinson 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Reply slip – Stay & Play – Decorations Day Celebrations -1 December  17 

Child’s name_________________________ Child’s class_____________________ 

Parent/Carers name who will be attending_________________________________ 

 

Nursery - Morning session, 9.15 – 11.15 Reception - Afternoon session, 1pm – 3pm 

 

 

Please fill in the reply slip by Friday 24 November, thank you 

 

 

Decorations Day Celebrations 

Reception & Nursery 

Friday 1 December 2017 

  


